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737 N. Eldridge Pkwy 
Houston, TX 77079

Direct: 281-892-5369 
Email: Toya.Colvin@bp.com

May 24, 2017 

State of New Mexico
Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
Oil Conservation Division - District 3 a,. _
1000 Rio Brazos Rd. COWS. DlV DlST
Aztec, New Mexico 87410 *

Attention: Mr. Charlie Perrin, District Supervisor 2 4 20]/

Re: Request for Confidentiality
Northeast Blanco Unit 602 Com 1H (API 30-045-35775)
(Test C-104, Directional Surveys, C-102)
San Juan County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Perrin:

In accordance with 19.15.7.16.C, BP America Production Company respectfully requests that 
NMOCD grant confidential status for our proposed Northeast Blanco Unit 602 Com #1H well.

Should you have questions or require additional information, please contact me at (281) 892- 
5369 or Toya.Colvin@bp.com.

Sincerely,

Toya Colvin 
Regulatory Analyst


